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MILK PROGRAM 2024-2025 
 
 

Date: ______________________ 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Our school will once again participate in the Free School Milk Program. The program will run 
from September until June and milk will be offered 4 times per week. 
 
All students at Willingdon are offered milk.  Milk will be delivered to each classroom in the 
mornings by a classroom monitor. 
 
When deciding with your child if they will have milk this year, please remind them that the 
decision you take will be for the year.   Last year, some parents indicated that their child did not 
want milk but when the child saw classmates drinking, they decided that they wanted milk too.  
This caused many problems. 
 
Please indicate below if your child will be part of the milk program this year and return your 
answer to your child's homeroom teacher by September 8, 2024.  Only children whose 
forms have been returned by the deadline date will receive milk for the year. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the school. 
 

Kindest regards, 
 

The Administrative team 
 
 

 
 
 

MILK PROGRAM 2024-2025 
 

 
 Student:  _____________________________     Grade ______ Room_______ 
                 (Full name) 
  

❑ MY CHILD WILL PARTICIPATE IN THE MILK PROGRAM 
 
Date: __________________________ 
 

Signature: _____________________________________ 
(Parent) 


